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Comments: As land and business owners along the Kettle River for the past 20 years, our interests in the forest

vary from economic via timber harvest to recreational opportunities for as varied a constituency as possible.

 

Having reviewed the forest plan options, we have concluded that Plan P most closely resembles our own

sensibilities and represents a reasonable compromise for the concerned interests. 

 

Thank you for your efforts to bring a sustainable solution to the area we hold dear.

 

Sincerely,

Greg and Christy Harvey

Kettle River Whole Life

Curlew, WA 

 


